
 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:00 PM 
To: Maitland, Leif <lmaitlan@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 566 Wellington Street (Ward 13) SPA 19-046, GWL Realty Advisers 
 

I just received a notice of a public meeting for the above on September 21/20 with the site plan 
and other details of 566 Wellington.   I own the building directly east of this development at 
295 Wolfe Street My building is a three story office and residential use.  My concern is the two 
(2) large transformers and the air shaft directly in front of my front door which is on the 
driveway at the west side of the building and not at the front of the building.  I also have child 
phycologists who occupy the main floor and I am concerned with environmental and noise from 
the two large transformers and air shaft that are on the site plan. 
 
Could you please direct me on how to register a complaint/concern about these issues and how 
I can get these structures relocated on their site as to not severely impact mine.  Thank you. 
 
Glenda James  
101-295 Wolfe Street 
London, Ontario 
N6B 2C4   
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